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February/March Newsletter 2024

March meeting Thursday 7th March 2pm

Our speaker on Thursday in the Bowden Room, will be Peter Cantrill, who will be giving a
talk titled ‘Hardy Perennials and Seasonal Shrubs’. Peter will bring his own plants from his
Day Spring Plants Nursery, Farringdon (a wholesale grower of herbaceous plants) and talk
about them. The plants will be for sale afterwards. If you need more information, please
ring Ann Lord on 253025.

February meeting

Our February meeting was a very interesting talk by Laura Fairs about “Rewilding” your
garden. There will be a full report on the talk in the next newsletter.

Kennick Barn Open Garden. Request for helpers

Saul and | are opening our garden as part of the National Garden Scheme on June 15th and
16th and would be grateful for any offers of help with serving teas, providing cakes, parking
cars etc on either day. Please contact me by email or phone if you can offer help.

Reminder:- Date Changes.
The visit to Sherwood House will now take place on Tuesday 9th of April at 2.00pm

The visit ldestone Barton will be on Friday 14th of June at 2,00pm

We apologise for the changes and hope they won’t upset anyones plans.

For details of visits and address details please visit our website.

Hibly
Please send anything for the next newsletter to hibly@hotmail.com

Phone 01647 25761 07974 216556



